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Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe that we are nearly half way through this term.  From all accounts the 
students had a fantastic time away at Feathertop Camp in Harrietville last week.  I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank Leonie, Joseph and Kat for all the time and effort 
put into making this experience great for all involved. Thank you!! 
Can you please note the following: 
 
Students of the Week 

Tyler- creating an engaging piece of 
writing 

Sally- caring for the junior students on 
camp 

Oscar- determination when learning 
tricky maths concepts 

Lachie- facing your fears and giving 
each activity a go on camp 

Orlando- fantastic reading and 
working at being his best 

Ned- a fantastic positive attitude on 
camp 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
NOV Wed 1 Library   Wed 1 Foundation Transition
 Thu 2 Music/Italian   Tue 7 PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 Wed 8 Art    Thu 9 Music/Italian 
 Fri 10 School Photos   Wed 15 Library 
 Thu 16 Pupil Free Day  Fri 17 Pupil Free Day 
 Mon 20 Art    Mon 20 Foundation Transition 
 Tue 21 Staff PD(Pupil Free Day) Tue 28-1 Cluster 3-6 Camp-15MCC 
 Wed 29 Library    
 
DEC Mon 4 Art    Tue 12 Statewide Transition Day
 Wed 13 Library   Tue 19 Last day for Greta Students
 Wed 20 Last day of term(staff) 
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Cluster Camp 
On the week of the 27th of November, 
our 3-6s will be participating in our 
yearly Cluster Camp from Tuesday the 
28th November through to the 1st 
December. 
Information has gone home for the 3-5 
co-hort and the Grade 6 information 
will come home shortly.   
 
School Photos 
Friday the 10th of November we will be 
having our annual school photos taken.  
Forms have gone home for this and are 
due back before photo day. 
 
Pupil Free Days 
There are a number of Pupil Free Days this 
term to put into your diaries. 
They are the 16th, 17th and 21st of 
November and Wednesday the 20th 
December. 
These ore for Professional Development 
and Report Writing. 
 
 
Transition 

Our transition days have been a wonderful 
opportunity for our 2024 Foundation 
students to get to know the classrooms and 
their fellow students.  They have 
experienced Art, Library and normal 
classroom routine.  We would like to 
welcome Archie, Rosie and Angus to Greta 
Valley PS. (Angus was absent today) 

 
 
 

 
Thank you 
 
Staff of Greta Valley PS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

3 
 

 
 


